
ALC Green Newsletter  

Grace and Niamh’s class. 

We had a super time in ALC Green this year – linking with Senior Infants, 1st, 2nd 

and 6th Class. We had so much fun learning and playing together! 

  

  
  
 

 

 

 



Some of the highlights this year were reading and walking with Rocky and going 

on an Easter Egg hunt in the Outdoor classroom! Thank you, Andy for sharing 

Rocky with us! Some of us also liked to practice our football skills with 6th class!! 

 

      

 

                               

 

   



We made lots of print artworks this year and made Christmas stockings to 

celebrate the holidays! We experimented with vegetable printing can you guess 

which ones? 

  
 

 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 



This term we planted Sunflower seeds and learned about Bees and went on lots 

of school trips. The best was our tour with ALC Blue to PJ’s Playcentre. We also 

had Art and Sports Day to keep us busy! 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

  
 

 

  



Thanks to all our wonderful A.N.A.s Janette, Suzy, Claire and Zoe for making it 

such a great year! Have a wonderful Summer. 

 

 
 

 

 

  



 


